4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 211

Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters

From: Mark Romagnolo <mromagnolo@ltusd.org>
To: "commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov" <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/22/2010 8:50 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

We urge the SWRCB to revisit and revise the proposed policy ‘intended to enhance the in stream flows' of the
Gualala River. The proposed policies should be revised to require that economic impacts on current water users
be considered. There needs to be a balance between the local community needs and the health of the Gualala
River.

Respectfully,

Mark and Stacy Romagnolo E @ E u w E

The Sea Ranch
romotaho@sbcglobal.net MAR 22 2010
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